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Education and Training Help 

Your donations provided tuition and fees for 12 Elementary students 

totaling over $2,100 in the last 30 days. Many of these students were 

Pastor’s children unable to afford the tuition costs.   

Other students are bright, intelligent and dedicated to completing their 

studies in College or Vocational Schools. 

Additionally, we provided advanced professional training for a few 

others already graduated from college and well established in their 

trades.  This advanced training provides a basis for better income.  

 

Medical Assistance Given 

Many ministers and their families in Uganda and Rwanda have no 

socialized medicine available.  Medical care is inconsistent or non -

existent for some.  We provided over $350 in care by providing 

medicines, payment for doctor services, or even dental care for 

several minister’s family members.  Without your donations this would 

have been impossible.  Thank You for doing your part.  

 

Church Facility Construction Projects 

We just concluded the construction of a church in the Wakiso zone 60 

km from Kampala.  This church construction has totaled $21,000 and 

still has more to go in regards to the cement floor and electricity.  

Pastor Paul Isabirye and his wife, Florence, report that God has 

grown their church attendance, bringing several more to faith in 

Christ.  They recently held a water baptismal service which you see in 

the pictures below at the bottom of the page. 

We also started another construction program for Pastor Erastus 

Tumehogyere near the remote border between Uganda and Rwanda.  

We sent $2,000 to purchase bricks, cement and mortar for completing 

the foundation and the start of raising the walls.  See picture below.  

 

Our Mission Trip to Uganda Updatedd 

Your generous donations have provided sufficient for the purchase of 

airline tickets to Uganda.  Thank you!  Any further donations will be 

used to encourage pastor’s as we travel.. 

Our co-partner ministry, World Outreach Ministries Foundation, asked 

us to delay our travel until January 2023 so they could have a “Grand 

Opening” at their new Bible school property in Buvvi.  I will be 

teaching “The Minor Prophets” and “Church Planting and Evangelism” 

to their graduating class. Ruth will minister as well where needed.  

We also hope to host a “Zone Pastor’s Conference” in one of the less 

visited and remote ministry zones in Uganda.  This type of 

encouragement is so needed to these pastors, and inspires them in 

the work of the Lord.  Your prayers for their ministry aids them also.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Pictures of Your Donations at Work in Africa 

Thank You for your gifts. Without your contributions the impact would be far less.  You make a 
great difference in the lives of people by your giving.  Thank You! We love and appreciate you! 
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“EXTENDING TO OTHERS  LESS FORTUNATE THE HELPING HAND OF JESUS!” 


